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Activities 
Cross Country – Fall Classic Cross Country at Frenchtown was a great success; all teams were very 
pleased with the meet and hospitality provide by Frenchtown Public Schools and the community. Our 
boys team placed 3rd and our girls team placed 9th. It was a good season for our Cross-Country Athletes 
and Coaches. At the State meet the boys placed 11th and the girls placed 16th.  
 
District Volley Tournament Reports - Libby hosted the Northwestern Class A district volleyball 
tournament on October 26 and 27, 2018. Our volleyball team lost to Whitefish and Polson, and did not 
qualify for the Western A Divisional Volleyball tournament. 
 
Football team finished the season with a 2-3 conference record and 3-6 overall record, the team did not 
qualifying for the playoffs this season. Good job to the team and coaches. It was fun to watch the kids 
progress throughout the season.  
 
Speech is off to a good start this season, they have competed in the following Speech meets; 
Stevensville, Havre and Browning. The coaches are excited for the season and are looking forward to the 
kids improving from last season.  
 
BBB, GBB, Wrestling and Winter Cheerleading will get started on November 15, 2018. We had the winter 
sports parent meeting on November 5, 2018. 
 
Red Ribbon Week  
 
The Red Ribbon week schedule this year was October 23 to October 31, 2018. The start of Red Ribbon 
week this year we had a Color Fun Run at each of the schools in the district. All students and staff that 
participated had a great time on Tuesday October 23, 2018. KW Bergan and Vina Chattin had their run 
on their playground. BES had their run around the school along the side walk. Napi had their run on the 
football field. BMS had their run on the track at their school and BHS had their run around the school. 
This year’s event was awesome. 
 
Each of the school’s had different red ribbon week activities during the school day. At BHS we had a 
panel of two come to the school and present to the BHS and BMS students about their experiences with 
drugs, positive choices they made in their lives and what they are doing now in their lives to be great 
role models in the community. It was very pleasant to listen to each of their stories and to see our youth 
engaged in the presentation. 
 
Lights On After School was a great success again this year. We had plenty for the youth of the 
community to do while at the high school for the activities. We had a pumpkin patch set up out side 
where kids could go through and chose a pumpkin and then bring the pumpkin inside to decorate. We 
had a hay ride for both kids and parents which was a huge success. We had a rock climbing wall set up 
for kids to climb and a bouncy house setup for kids to have while outside. 
 



This year we moved the registration to inside the lunch room area so that parents and kids didn’t have 
to wait outside in the cold while trying to get registered for the event. Each kid received a Halloween 
treat bag where they were able to the put items in when they received a bag of candy, popcorn ball and 
the many prizes at each of the activities inside the gym. We invited community organizations and 
business to setup activities for kids to do or booths for information to be given out to parents and 
students. We had two DJ’s playing music this year. One was setup in the gym and the other was setup in 
the lunch room. 
 
We had a lot of positive comments by people that attend and by our workers. Parents and grandparents 
were pleased to not have to wait outside and were also pleased that the registration didn’t take long for 
the kids to get signed up. Staff were pleased with all of the activities planned and liked that we had the 
activities both inside and outside. 
 
This day is awesome and we are very proud that if was successful again this year. We couldn’t do it 
without the help of all the people involved. We had plenty of our high school students volunteer to run 
the activities in the gym and outside of the school. We had the community organizations and programs 
come have more of a role of the event. 
 
 
BMS Report 
 
 
The BMS girls basketball season has come to a close.  The final four tournament was held in Havre, MT 
where the 7B team took 3rd place, 7A took 4th place and 8B took 2nd place. 
 
The BMS boys basketball season has started and there are 26 7th graders and 15 8th graders out for 
basketball.  Games have been played in Shelby, Rocky Boy and Browning to this day.  The next games 
will be held in Fairfield and Havre on 11/10/18. 

 
 
Napi Report 
 
Napi has started our 6th grade basketball program. We have two teams, two coaches, and a total of 23 

players, and two managers. We have a very busy schedule, and our teams have committed to working 

hard all week long in games and practices.  

 

Our coaches have been focusing on implementing designed plays, proper screens, and positioning. Our 

coaches have also been focusing on teamwork and sportsmanship. So far, we haven’t had any issues 

arise this season.  

 

Our gym will be hosting a youth basketball tournament over thanksgiving weekend organized by Dixie 

Guardipee.  

 



We will be starting our 4th and 5th boys basketball at the end of the month as well. 

 


